
From: Hal Anthony
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Protect Land Use Laws
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 3:55:39 PM

Dear Committee on Environmental & Natural Resources:

Senate Bill 100 is the one and only reason why Oregon still has a viable
future. The protections afforded under SB100 are crucial to keep, yet do not
go far enough to protect Oregon.

And now before you are SB432, SB602, SB608, SB612 and SB618, all designed to
promote sprawl and especially disaffect Eastern Oregon. DENY THESE BILLS.

Here in Josephine County, most things run counter to SB100 as much as
possible. Our backwater entitlement mentality is for profit, power, and all
forms of taking away, which do not require men or women. Only giving does.
These new bills are defeatist for kids' futures in Oregon and the U.S. Only
land-use planning with wisdom combined can mitigate the storms of population
increase and overusage typical of man.

Protect our state, our ecosystems that keep humans alive, and our children.
Please think and act for sustainability.

Respectfully,

Hal B. Anthony
3995 Russell Road
Grants Pass, OR 97526
threepines@centurylink.net
(541) 476-4156
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